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Comments: I request that the Forest Service deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and

require Perpetua to complete cleanup of the mine site. The proposed project would threaten the Frank Church-

River of No Return Wilderness and the Salmon River. This are unacceptable risks.

 

Jerry Hudgins

 


